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July 18, 1947

Dr, Joshua Lederberg
Osborn Botanical Laboratory
Yale University
New Haven, Connecticut

Dear Dr, Lederberg:

Your letter of July 13, requesting reprints of our papers
on Venturia inaequalis, is received. I take pleasure in sending
you several separates that are available, I should be very
glad to have reprints of any of your work on genetics of micro-
organisme either now available or forthcoming. I should
especially like a copy of your review paper. If your copies for
distribution are limited I should be glad to purchase one from
the publishers if you will be good enough to advise me of the
channel of publication and the opportunity for purchase of
separates,

Yours sincerely,

LS,dA

G, W, Keitt
Professor of Plant Pathology

GWK:S Chairman of the Department
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